
 

 

  

Dear parents 

What a glorious sunny week it has been and the children have been making the most of the outdoors. 

Y4 have had 3 busy days on their residential at Phasels Wood taking part in activities such balancing on 

high ropes, rock climbing and team work. My huge thanks to all the staff that took time away from 

their own families to give the children this great experience. 

Well done to Y3 for their fantastic sharing assemblies focused around The Dark. It was so special to see 

how they have matured in confidence since their last performance together (pre-Covid!). 

It was wonderful to see so many parents at the Reception Art Exhibition on Wednesday afternoon 

enjoying the sunshine and seeing their children confident and happy in their school setting. The event 

was a perfect example of a ‘real life’ learning experiences for the children: writing their invitations, 

baking for the guests and of course proudly sharing their art masterpiece which is framed and ready to 

display at home.  

Y1 also made the most of the weather with their geography focused walk to spot features in the local 

area. 

There was a lovely atmosphere at the OSA mother’s day coffee morning today. I shared the school’s 

initial plans for the studio/lab which will be replacing our IT room over the summer holidays and also 

started wish-list for the next round of fundraising for a refurbishment of our nature garden and pond. 

Thanks for all the lovely baking and your ongoing support. The OSA team have planned some great 

Easter activities for next week – remember to bring in your hats for the Easter parade on Thursday! 

Thank you for all your kind donations to red nose day, we raised £262.58. 

Information shared at the RWI workshop for YR-Y2 parents on Monday went out earlier this week to 

those parents that couldn’t make it. Please do take time to look through those details. 

Last chance to sign up for parents evening is Monday 28th March.    

Have a lovely weekend! 

Jen Brodkin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

25th March 2022 

 

Osidge School Uniform  
 

The new school uniform will be available from 1st April at Smiths.  

J Smith and Sons, 25 Station Parade, Cockfosters Road, EN4 0DW. 

Please label all your child’s clothes with their name. 

It will also help you to identify your lost property! 

  



 

 

 

 

  

 

Diary 

March 2022 

28th   Young Shakespeare Company Year 6 

28th   Easter Trail Year 1 

30th       Parents Evening 

31st       Parents Evening 

31st   OSA Easter Hat Competition 

31st   Egg Hunt Reception 

31st   Easter Hat Parade years 2 – 6 

 

April 2022 

4th – 18th School Closed 

20th       Parent Maths Sharing Event Year 1 

28th   Overnight camp Year 3 

 

May 2022 

5th   Polling Day - School Closed 

30th – 3rd June Half Term - School Closed 

June 2022 

6th    Inset Day School Closed   

18th     Summer Fair 

July 2022 

22nd    Last day of School year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Take a look at our school blog to catch up  

on all the children’s activities. 
 

The link is below 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/news/blog/ 



 

Design a poster for our 

International Summer Festival 

Details to include: 

Date: Saturday 18th June 

Time: 12-3pm 

Bar, music, international food, fun and games for all 

ages! 

Poster should be A4 size.  

Closing date to bring your poster to school on 

Tuesday 19th April 

Please put your name and class on the  

back in pencil NOT on the main design 

 

Some photographs from the year 4 trip to Phasels Wood 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Efosa & Erika made a daisy chain that 

is taller than Mrs Brodkin ! 

 


